
From: Erich Zechar  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2017 11:14 AM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew <MKowalski@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Lumm, Jane <JLumm@a2gov.org>; Westphal, Kirk <KWestphal@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed Daycare center near Nixon and Green 
 
Hello, 
 
It has come to my attention that a church on Nixon is planned to be demolished for a proposed 
daycare center.  
 
As a parent of young children and resident of the neighborhood I think this is a good idea. I 
currently drop my son off in Ypsilanti for daycare because the child care rates in the 
neighborhood are so high. Gretchens house is the only nearby facility and I have found them to 
be extremely expensive with mediocre care. I think the competition would be welcome.  
 
I know some will be concerned about traffic but the church is on a major thoroughfare and not 
within the neighborhood. I believe the infrastructure will support it and highly endorse the 
move.  
 
Erich Zechar 
2435 Prairie St 
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